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ACTION ITEM 

 

The Board of Stewards of Week of Compassion declares the meeting on October 29, 2020 

conducted virtually via Zoom to be its second regular meeting of 2020. Meeting in person at 

one location has been determined to be inadvisable in accordance with the Coronavirus Disease 

2019 guidelines published by the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention regarding 

individual risks and travel restrictions. The restrictions imposed by various states and local 

jurisdictions regarding public health impact each member of the Board of Stewards and Staff 

members in different ways and would prevent in person participation by many. 

 


